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Steven Liang

From: Michele Giunta Cimillo <scarletfiorella@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 6:37 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Rate hike 

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
I am a resident here and I am writing to object the 11% Rate hike this is time where many are struggling. City dwellers 
cannot be held responsible for the massive increase especially those like myself who have been unemployed for a year 
since Covid.  The state and city need to come up with a plan that doesn’t put more strain on its residents.  If all of this 
continues people will be fleeing the city in droves 
 
Sincerely. 
 
Michele Cimillo 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


